
Subject: Let's hold our own unofficial election!
Posted by SuperFlyingEngi on Tue, 01 Jun 2004 19:39:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Aright, I'll get back to the other stuff in a week or so after school gets out and I have time to do
things, but first, hydra:

It's not just that some people think it's silly to write books full of President Bush mispronouncing
things. The case may be that he is dyslexic. During the 9/11 attack, when Bush was at the school
reading books to children, and was informed that the towers were being hit by planes, he just sits
there reading the book for another 7 minutes. Behavioral psychologists look at this [which is on
tape and will be in Fahrenheit 9/11, I believe] and say, "Oh my god, this is what we teach dyslexic
children to do when they are reading." Another instance is when he was asked by some reporters
what his first book was, and he said some random kid title like "Run dog run" or something, and
ok. But as we look back, "Run dog run" [or whatever the hell it was called] was first published
when he was 19.

And on flip-flopping issues: Like what? Please name some so I can get back to those.
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